
 
Laura Wiswell  

My experience with Palm Beach County Art in Public places was very rewarding. It gave me an understanding 
of how this type of program can function in a County facilities department and what the advantages and limits 
are in regards to promoting art throughout the County. It was a pleasure working with Elayna and it gave me a 
chance to harness my skills at producing quality research, presentations, and developing Calls to Artists. I also 
had the chance to participate in all aspects of numerous “Art at the Airport” exhibitions. It was a bonus to meet 
selected artists for the diverse public art projects for various facilities. Working with Elayna Toby Singer I was 
exposed to all the skills needed to become a successful team player in the development and improvement of 
the County through public art.  


